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6/1/06

From: Metzger, David R.  
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 2:19 PM 
To: 'Robert.Clarke@uspto.gov' 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Changes to Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent Applications, Notice of proposed 
rule making  
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
  
Please find attached my comments regarding the Proposed Changes to Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent 
Applications. 
  
Regards, 
  

 

David R. Metzger  
Sonnenschein Nath & Rosenthal LLP  
7800 Sears Tower  
Chicago, IL   60606  
Tel.     312-876-8000  
Direct  312-876-2578  
Fax     312-876-7934 






